
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Ruth, Amy C."; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Bass 003 SWD Review - Tomorrow?
Date: Friday, June 26, 2015 11:59:00 AM

Amy,
 
This closure has been accepted.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 

From: Ruth, Amy C. [mailto:ACRuth@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 10:15 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Bass 003 SWD Review - Tomorrow?
Importance: High
 
Good Afternoon everyone!  I hope your weekend was nice.  I have attached a long awaited packet
 containing the details of BOPCO’s reclamation of the Bass 003 SWD just north of Curry Comb Rd. 
 Within it are the C-103 and the initial and final forms C-141 for your review and approval.  This site
 is the location of the old SWD located on a slope to the SE where historical impact issues were
 addressed in the site reclamation.  This site was discussed intermittently with you throughout the
 progress of field activities last year.  It was extensively drilled for vertical delineation, then most of
 the site was excavated to two feet where a liner was installed.  I would like to visit your office to
 discuss any questions or concerns you may have on our processes and data. 
 
Please let me know if I can visit at 9 am tomorrow morning?
 
Thanks and have a great day J
 

 

Amy C. Ruth
BOPCO, L.P.
EH&S Remediation Specialist

mailto:ACRuth@BassPet.Com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us


522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM  88220
Office: (575)887-7329
Fax: (575)887-7473
Cell: (432)661-0571
 


